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Dear Parents 

 

NEWSLETTER - Week 26 

 

Thank You Card Competition – the winners of our "design a thank you card" competition are Joshua 

Lonsdale, Luca Hall, Tiana Curnow, Tom Leavesley.  The overall winner is Ben Williamson.   

 
Year 5/6 Quad Kids Wednesday 5 April – the children enjoyed their session at Caedmon College Whitby.  

All children tried really hard and they were obviously tired judging by the quietness of the lunchtime 

experience! 

 

Parents Evening Wednesday 5 April – thank you to everyone who came to Parents Evening.  I hope you 

found it a valuable exercise in supporting your child’s learning.   

 

Easter Experience – the juniors thoroughly enjoyed their trip to Egton church yesterday.  They gained a 

fuller understanding of the Easter Story and its relevance to their lives. 

 

Base 1 &2 Easter Egg Decoration/Rolling Competition – thank you very much for entering this 

competition, it was absolutely wonderful that all the children took the time and effort to submit an entry.  

The standard of entry was outstanding, which meant it was very difficult to judge.  Photographs will be 

placed on the school website. 

 

Base 1 Quad Kids Friday 7 April – a fantastic morning was had by all.  The children particularly enjoyed 

the football and the howlers, well done everyone. 

 

Base I – next term base 1 children will be looking at animal habitats please could each child bring a shoe 

box into school.  

 

Goathland Gazette – copies of the Goathland Gazette will be on sale in the Post Office from Saturday. 

 

SATs Club Year 6 – there are two more sessions remaining: Tuesday 25 April and Wednesday 3 May (3:30 

– 4:30 p.m.). 

 

Earrings – a reminder that studs only should be worn in school to ensure children’s safety and wellbeing; 

also please could you ensure that all PE kit is named clearly. 

 

Friday 28 April – Tour de Yorkshire – school will close after lunch.  Please could parents arrange to 

have their children collected from school at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Easter Break – school closes today and re-opens on Tuesday 25 April.  Please note only 4 days dinner and 

milk money for the first week back. 
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Future Events: 

28 April – Tour de Yorkshire 

May Day – Monday 1st May 

SATs week - 8 to 12 May 

20 May – Spring Fair 

23 May – Year 5/6 Maths at Caedmon   

6 & 7 July Year 5/6Bikeability 

11, 12 & 13 July – Transfer Days. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Clive Hellawell  

Headteacher 
 

 

 


